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Ryan MclLeod

Manager Financial Services
Town of Kingsville

2021 Division Rd. N.

NPY 2Y9

January 31,2019

Dear Mr. Mcleod,

Pursuant to the recent meeting for Grant Fund Applications held January 30,
2019, the Lions Club of Kingsville has determined that its main project this year
will be to refurbish the flower garden at the entrance to the Kingsville Lions
Community Hall.

This beaufification project for the benefit of our town, will bring visual delight to
all those residents who attend the Community Hall for various functions and for
those who participate in ACCESS programs.

A number of fundraisers will be held to help pay for the completion of the
garden.

In closing, the Lions Club is sincerely grateful for the $3000 grant allotted by Town
Council.

Should you wish any further information, please contact President Fred Cross, at
733-3349 or First Vice-President, Joan Cope at 733-2711.

Best regards,

Ced s

Fred Cross,

President, Lions Club of Kingsvilie
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